From Lynn & John

Family Greetings to you all on Our Day!
Let’s hope next year we can all be together again.

This is a photograph of Lynn and |, and Melissa and Amber, enjoying
a nice lunch before Mother’s Day. It’s a lovely spot as you can see,
and nice to spend some time with the family on Mother’s Day.

Regards from Lynn & John and family



